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August 14, 2025, 
 
Students and Parents of the Red Lake Falls School District,      
   
It's with great excitement that I introduce myself as the new superintendent of Red Lake Falls. 
Personally, it’s been an excellent start for me as I come full circle in my educational journey. As 
some of you know, I started my career by student teaching at JA Hughes in 1998, where I was 
able to create many lifelong friendships and a connection to this community.  
 
I welcome you as we begin another school year together. I believe that when we do things 
together, we become “Better Together.”  You’ll hear this theme often from me, because I believe 
our greatest successes come when we work as one. School can be an excellent experience for 
those involved if you make it a place where students feel valued, cared for, and engaged, 
ultimately benefiting our students and community. Our focus will be centered around school 
safety, culture, and engaging our students in their academics, arts, and athletics. There is no 
doubt that we will continue to send our students in the right direction post-high school. They are 
capable of doing anything!  
 
In the coming weeks, we will be preparing for the best day of the year - the first day of school! 
We have our staff taking part in many good professional development opportunities. Please take 
the time to attend our Open House on Aug. 27 from 3:00-5:30 pm at JA Hughes and 6:00-8:00 
pm at LHS. Fall activities are underway ~ show your school spirit. 
 
We are gearing up for what we hope to be the best year yet! I welcome any questions, feedback, 
and ideas throughout the year and look forward to meeting you. Reach out anytime, and let’s go! With gratitude and enthusiasm, 
  
Dr. Tony Greene 
Superintendent 
Red Lake Falls Public Schools 
tgreene@rlfedu.org 
218-253-2139 


